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Thursday October 19, 2023

Ron Lanton, NPSC’s Legislative Director and General Counsel, attended “The Face of Pharmacy in Massachusetts” Pharmacy Advocacy Day to help advocate for several bills in the legislature facing pharmacy, including H.4066/S.1425 titled “An Act Relative to Pharmacists As Healthcare Providers.” NPSC supports all bills advocating pharmacy that allows pharmacists to practice at the top of their licenses and operate in a favorable business climate.  
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